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Niantic River Appreciation Day Kayak Regatta ð 2023 ð Our 19th!! 
 

Our 19th Annual Niantic River Appreciation Day Kayak Regatta on August 12th gave us a chance to honor our Founder 

Fred Grimsey for all he did for our local community. We unveiled the plaque for Fred that will be placed on Grimsey 

Beach below the Kiosk. Geoff Kaufman beautifully sang meaningful songs that we know Fred was listening to and   

enjoying. Senator Richard Blumenthal spoke words of gratitude for all that Fred did, Senator Chris Murphy sent a 

letter recognizing Fredôs work, Roger Reynolds of Save the Sound spoke from the heart about how Fred inspired him 

and I read my reflection on the impact that Fred has had on my life. It was a wonderful day with friends and family. For 

19 years weôve been re-creating Fredôs Dream of getting as many people as possible to kayak on the Niantic River to 

feel it and appreciate itðso they will take care of it. Kayakers followed the Goshen Fire Boat as it led the parade up the 

river from Sandy Point to Grimsey Beach. There participants were welcomed to music by The Lowtiders, hot dogs  

donated by Three Belles Outfitters and the always fabulous clam chowder from Flanders Fish, dished out by Paul 

Formica. Many thanks to all the volunteers and everyone who participated! And a special thank you to Anne Ogden 

who donated her time and her pictures below! I am always blown away by our membersô generosity. 

           Thank you all for supporting STR-STH!  Deb Moshier-Dunn, Acting President 


